Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Renee Scherr [rscherr@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 7:45 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: Sample Notification: Grimit Auto 1970 Seminary

Please be advised that Stratus Environmental will be conducting groundwater monitoring and sampling at the above
referenced site on Monday, July15, 2013. If you have any questions, please contact Scott Bittinger at 530-676-2062.

Thank you,

Renee Schery

Project Assistant

Stratus Environmental, Inc.
rscherr@stratusinc.net
Direct: (530) 313-9964
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